September 24, 2020

Dear Country Lad Families,

We have been thinking of you all as you start back to school during these uncertain times. We pray for your health and safety in the coming year and look forward to seeing your boys back at Camp Country Lad next summer!

We have been busy making plans for next summer and have some exciting things to share with you very soon. That said, we have decided to wait before confirming our Camp dates this year.

Over the last several years, schools all across the country have been shifting from a mostly uniform summer schedule nationwide to quite different schedules in different regions, and the COVID-19 pandemic is complicating this further.

We would like to request that you email us with your child's current last day of school before the summer of 2021 as well as the date they are scheduled to go back to school in the fall of 2021 (or the date they were originally scheduled to return this fall if you don't know next year's schedule yet) as soon as you are able. If they have additional required school activities (i.e., Orientations, Band, Sports, school extensions due to the current pandemic), please include those dates as well, if you know them.

Our plan is to look at these dates, see how schools are opening up this fall and what adjustments occur, and try to find the schedule that works best for the most people, as we want to accommodate as many boys as we possibly can. We expect to let you know the new Camp dates for 2021 in October.

As one counselor wrote to me when we had to cancel, "Count on me for next summer, I wouldn't miss this summer for anything! 2021 really will be the best summer ever!! Just think of how good the fishing will be!"

We are already counting the days!

Sincerely,

Marion Williams and the Camp Country Lad Staff
Info to include:
Child's name
City and State
Current school grade
Last day of school - Spring 2021
First day of school - Fall 2021
Dates of additional school conflicts